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Thank you for always visiting our website. 
 
Following our English website renewal, we are pleased to announce that we have also 
renewed our Chinese website. This renewal includes various new features and 
improvements to provide you with a more comfortable Browse experience. 
 
You can switch between the different language websites using the buttons at the top 
of the site. 

 
We will continue to improve our website to provide you with clear and up-to-date 
information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Oryza Oil & Fat Chemical Co., Ltd. 
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